
 

 

 

 

 

 

      December 13, 2007 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

and the Common Council 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

 I would like to meet with the Public Works and Services Committee to request 

authorization to submit a Focus on Energy Grant application to WE Energies for the 

installation of energy efficient lighting at the Civic Center Parking Ramp. 

 

 If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact my office.. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 Richard M. Jones 

      Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 
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